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Attendance for this week 

RecP 98% Expected attendance 

Y3K 97% Expected attendance 

RecM, Y3M 96% Expected attendance 

Y2M 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y1C, Y4, Y5D, Y6Ki 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y6Ke 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y1D 86% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y5C 83% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Y2F 81% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec P Rec M Y1C Y1 D Y2F Y2 M 

Teddy-James Saffron Alana Ollie B Tyrese George Thomas 

Emelia Ruben Masonn Bobby David Lily Frankie 

Y3M Y3K Y4  Y5D Y5C Y6Ke Y6 Ki 

Pixie Tayla-Rae Mckenzie Lizz Evie-Mae Emily William 

Evie-Mae Imogen Layton Oscar Shanade Tayla Tyler 

Diary Dates 

• 31.10.22 – Return to school 

• 14.11.22 – Anti-bullying week 

• 14.11.22 – height and weight checks – Rec/Y6 

• 08.12.22 – Rec/Y6 Flu Spray 

• 23.12.22 – 08.01.23 Christmas Holiday 

• 09.01.23 Return to school 

• 18.02.23 – 26.02.23 February Half Term 

• 27.02.23 – Return to school 

 

 

 

Height and Weight Measurements 

On Monday 14th November, school nurses will 

be in school weighing and checking the height 

of all Reception and Year 6 children. Children 

are checked individually. If you are happy for 

your child’s measurements to be checked you 

do not need to do anything. If you are not 

wanting this to happen, you need to follow the 

link that was shared with you a couple of weeks 

ago and follow the steps provided. 

 

We have made it to half term. It has been a  

very busy 7 weeks and the children are 

certainly ready for a break. Have a great  

week and we will see you on Monday 31st October. 

Individual and Family Photos 
 

All proofs for the individual photographs 

and group photographs have been  

sent out (except for Y5D – they will be  

sent after half term). You can either order  

online via photos.jssp.co.uk or call 01773 717984. 

Orders cannot be placed via the school office as all 

of your details are on your child’s photo. 
 

 

 

 

Choir 

On Wednesday night, the choir  

performed a number of songs at  

the Winding Wheel. Our school  

choir was joined by a number of  

local schools, creating one large choir. The 

singing and performances were absolutely 

amazing and our children made myself, Miss 

Shepherd and Miss Myers so proud. Thank 

you to Miss Myers for your time and effort 

with the children. 

Qualitas Awards 

Adam, from Qualitas came in to 

award some of our children for their 

resilience and leadership in our 

after-school clubs. Well done to all 

of our children. 

 

 
 


